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Show Me the Money 

Program Next Up 

Next Meeting  

WEDNESDAY, September 9th @ 
7:00pm 

EAA Chapter 902, meets on the 2nd 
Wednesday of each month at 7:00 PM. Decem-
ber is the one exception with this year it being 
held on December 12th 

Henry Pflegl  is Chapter President and you 
can reach him at (503) 680-5295. 

Directions to Mulino airport:   

From I-205 take exit onto Hwy 213 
southbound. Continue on Hwy 213 to the 
town of Mulino. The EAA Chapter Clubhouse 
is about 1/4 miles past the restaurant, on you 
right. 13801 S. Darnell Rd. 

 

Due to Covid -19 meeting is cancelled. 
Hope to meet next month. 

Cover: PAY OFF!  Read More Page 3 
 

                        July 2020 

  Chapter Balance as of 07/31/2020 -------------- 10,248.53 

   General Fund Balance as of 07/31/2020  ------  1,370.84 
 Income    ----------------------------- 0.00 

              Expenses  PGE ---------------------  27.48 

General  Fund  

 Balance as of 08/31/2020  ---------------- 1,343.36  

  Young Eagles  

 Balance as of 08/31/2020  ---------------- 2,973.93 

  2ÏàÓÈɀÚɯ1Èàɯ2ÊÏÖÓÈÙÚÏÐ×ɯÈÚɯÖÍɯƔƛɤƗƕɤƖƔƖƔɯɯ----- 1,143.76  

Expenses ---------------------------  693.30 

Balance 08/31/2020   ------------------------ 450.46 

!ÙÈÕËÖÕɀÚɯ1Èàɯ2ÊÏÖÓÈÙÚÏÐ×ɯÈÚɯÖÍɯƔƛɤƗƕɤƖƔƖƔɯ-- 4,760.00 

Expenses   ------------------------  2,083.00 

Balance 08/31/2020 -----------------------  2,677.00 

 Chapter  

 Balance as of 08/31/2020   --------------  7,444.75           
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Note from the Editor  99ôs and then our EAA Chapter 902 gave them all 

Young Eagle rides. She said she was 13 then and I gave 

her her first airplane ride. 

Well..... Sheôs now a CFI at Gorge Winds, and all be-

cause of what happened that one day! 

Almost brought tears to my eyes.... itôs so heartwarming 

to see firsthand success stories like hers. Made my day! 

Meredith, the sky is yours to master! 

 

ðMike Rhodes 

  

Ray Scholars 

Our 2019 and 2020 scholars are making great pro-

gress.  

  

Shyla  has her check ride scheduled for September 

11.  She says that she feels confident and ready.  

 

Brandon  passed his FAA written on 9/3/2020!  He 

is doing fantastic!  His last hurdle will be a check 

ride. 

 

 

 

NOTAM Note  

 
Always remember to check those NOTAMs! Cur-

rently Mulino is showing an airport closure for 

Taxiways, Apron, and Runway on the 10th of Sep-

tember. 
  

Low & Slow 

by Henry Pflegl  

 

 

 Hello everyone, another month with no 

meeting. It's sounding like a broken record. I'm 

looking down the road and the Christmas Banquet 

is not to far off. We had a speaker lined up but that 

was in February before all this stuff happened. Our 

governor has already postponed opening anything 

up till the first of November. I guess we will wait 

and see. 

    I want to thank our members that are still going 

out and getting the mowing done at the airport, it 

is greatly appreciated. 

    Our Ray Scholarship recipients are moving for-

ward. Shyla is scheduled for her check ride on the 

11th. and Brandon just passed his knowledge 

test.  Congratulations.  

    We are still accomplishing our lunch fly outs. 

Last month we had 4 planes fly to Pacific City. The 

weather was perfect. We sat on the beach and ate 

our lunch and then walked up to Cape Kiwanda 

and hiked (ok Bob and TT hiked I crawled) to the 

top of the dune. It was a little breezy when we took 

off for home and it was like an elevator ride after 

liftoff. Yeehaa. 

    Well, that's it for now, get out there and stay cur-

rent and I look forward to seeing you all in the not 

too far future.   

 

Henry  

The chapter is still in need for a new Young Eagle 

Coordinator.     

 

Young Eagles 

Yet again there is not much to report on Young 

Eagles. We are still looking for Young Eagles Coor-

dinator and to continue the theme from last month 

and remind us all why we support the Young Ea-

gles program below is a quick story:  
 

PAY OFF!  
Meet Meredith Datena, I was at TTD today for the OPA 

BBQ and she came running out to the plane as I was 

getting ready to head back to Bend. 

Meredith was in one of the classes put on by the TTD 

Remember the Newsletter is YOUR voice in the 
Chapter, not mine.  It will be as rich as your con-
tributions, so please take time to contribute fre-
quently!  

Ken 
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Ɂ2ÛÈÛÜÚɯ1Ì×ÖÙÛɂ 
Ray Aviation Scholarship  

By Brandon Slater 

 My flight training went really well during Au-

gust and I made a lot of progress. I did my first solo 

cross-country flight to Corvallis. The next day, I did my 

long cross-country flight to Creswell and Corvallis. Both 

(ÛɀÚɯÈɯ2ÔÈÓÓɯ2ÛÈÛÌȭ 
By Ken Williams  

 One of the things I just love about flying is the 
fact of how much it can shrink the world around 
us. As a relatively newly minted Private Pilot I was 
really looking forward to exploring the Pacific 
northwest this summer ɭCue Covid. Well that has-
n't stopped me, just shifted the missions. 

 I happen to have an aging grandfather in 
Grants Pass who could use my and my fathers 
ÏÌÓ×ɯÖÕɯÈɯÍÌÞɯ×ÙÖÑÌÊÛÚȭɯ(ɯÊÈÕɀÛɯÛÏÐÕÒɯÖÍɯÈɯÉÌÛÛÌÙɯÞÈàɯ
to get there then pack up and fly down the valley 
and over the hills. I took a half day on Friday, we 
flew down, and by dark had already done a 
plumbing repair in his crawlspace.  

 What a way to travel! Oh and if you ever won-
dered what fits in a Tri Pacer, here is a picture to 
really bring home the utility of an under appreci-
ated aircraft. Hey we had to bring the plumbing 
tools.ɭOh and I had felt good about my landing 
as my youngest son slept right thru it, that was 
until I was able to unload his whole car seat out 
ÛÏÌɯËÖÖÙɯÈÕËɯÚÌÛɯÏÐÔɯËÖÞÕɯÞÐÛÏÖÜÛɯÞÈÒÐÕÎȱɯ,Èàɯ
have just been how tired he was! 

of the flights went great and I had a lot of fun flying to 

new airports. Later, I flew to Salem to complete 3 take 

offs and landings. This was my first solo to a towered 

airport, and it helped me gain confidence talking to a 

ÊÖÕÛÙÖÓɯÛÖÞÌÙȭɯ(ɀÝÌɯÙÌÊÌÕÛÓàɯÚÛÈÙÛÌËɯÓÌÈÙÕÐÕÎɯÈÉÖÜÛɯÚÏÖÙÛɯ

ÈÕËɯÚÖÍÛɯÍÐÌÓËɯÛÈÒÌɯÖÍÍÚɯÈÕËɯÓÈÕËÐÕÎÚȭɯ(ɀÝÌɯÈÓÚÖɯÉÌÌÕɯ×ÙÈÊɪ

ticing steep turns and ground reference maneuvers. The 

biggest accomplishment I had was passing the written 

test. I passed the test on Sept. 3rd with a score of 87%. 


